
NEWSLETTER 6 Na to mahi kaha whiwhi ai
Success Through Effort

Monday 15 May 2023
Tena Koutou, Ki Orana, Bula and Hello Whanau

I hope you all had a great Mother’s Day on Sunday.
We are in Week 4 now, hasn’t the last month gone so very fast. Camp was
amazing, and very successful. Thank you to Iain Davies for coming with us. I
have a few hundred photos to share and so I am just getting the website set
up to add them to a page. The Events page is slowly coming together with all
photos from all the different events this year.
As well as the events, a Garden to Table Page will be available to see the
recipes that we have used as well as all of the photos.

I would like to welcome Amy Rogers who is working at school as a teacher
aide for the rest of the year. Amy is working part time to support students in
our school.

Friday 19th May - Be A Road Safety Hero
It is Road Safety Week this week and as most of our students catch the bus,
we are having a conversation on Friday about the rules of getting on and off
the buses. This is extremely important especially with all of the extra traffic
going down Paparoa Oakleigh Road at the moment. We will also be practising
the rules of crossing the road, using Franklin Road. Please can all students
wear yellow or other bright colours as part of the Road Safety Day.

Nga Mihi

Karyn Taylor
Principal

School Information

Text: 0218686606

FaceBook: Paparoa School

Bus Information:

http;//song.easybus.nz

School Hours
8.30am to 2.25pm

Morning Tea:10.30am -11.00am
Lunch: 12.30pm - 1.10pm

Welcome to our new students: Ruby Reynolds and Mia Smith SAVE THE DATE

19/05/2023 - Road Safety Day

07/06/2023 - Sight & Hearing
testing at School 10am

07/06/2023 - ABC Disco

27/06/2023 - Paparoa School
150th Celebration

29/06/2023 - Matariki



🎹🎹🎹
Are your children interested in learning the Piano?

I am an experienced piano Teacher - If you would like your child to learn in a
fun environment please contact Jill: 021 08728957 or pearsonjill93@gmail.com

OUR SUPPORTER

Foxes
Last week, Room 3’s poem and shared book were about foxes. We followed this up by creating fox collages.

mailto:pearsonjill93@gmail.com


Congratulations to the following students for receiving certificates at our latest Hui.


